
Nathan Cunningham 
Memorial Scholarship 

The fund is managed by Your Community Foundation of North Central West Virginia, Inc. (YCF). YCF is a
qualified 501(c)(3) nonprofit organization eligible to receive donations.

Any individual, organization, or business can make a tax-deductible contribution to the fund.  Donations are
accepted in the form of checks, credit cards, stocks and through bequests. To donate online, click on the “Donate”
link on the YCF website, www.ycfwv.org. You may select the specific fund during the checkout process.
Alternatively, donations by check may be made payable to "YCF" and mailed to the address below. Checks should
include the name of the fund in the memo line.

For more information, call 304-296-3433 or email info@ycfwv.org.

The scholarship memorializes Nathan Cunningham, a
West Virginia native who graduated from Doddridge
County High School in 2019. He was pursuing his
education at Fairmont State University until his passing
at the age of 18 on April 5, 2020. 

Nathan is remembered as an outgoing, caring, individual
who stood up for others even if it meant going against the
norm. He was passionate about hunting, fishing, all
things mechanical, shooting guns, and was an active
member of the 304 Jeep Club. 

ABOUT THE FUND

HOW CAN I DONATE?

Your Community Foundation of North Central West Virginia, Inc.
 P.O. Box 409, Morgantown, WV 26507

www.ycfwv.org

The scholarship is available to graduating seniors of Doddridge County High School who are enrolled in a post-
secondary degree program at any vocational, technical, 2-year, or 4-year institution in West Virginia. Applicants
are required to submit an essay reflecting on a time they felt most alive.

ELIGIBILITY GUIDELINES

http://www.ycfwv.org/

